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Dear Parent/Carer

Year 12 - Trip to New York - February 2025

At Brookfield, we strongly believe in providing our students with opportunities that go beyond
the classroom to enrich their learning and educational experience and | am excited to inform
you of an upcoming educational visit that we have planned for our students.

We are planning to visit New York on Thursday 13th February 2025 with Year 12 Business &
Economics students and will focus on the understanding of economic influences of
businesses, marketing, branding and promotion and the role of global markets in the business
environment. We are also offering this opportunity to all Year 12 students even if they
are not studying business & economics.

We be travelling by plane from Manchester Airport and returning Tuesday 18th February 2025
(timings to be confirmed). Once we have confirmed interest in this fantastic opportunity, we
will inform you of further travel times and the planned itinerary.

We are confident that this educational visit will be an enriching experience for our students as
they will have the opportunity to attend the Federal Reserve Bank, Statute of Liberty, Empire
State Building, Wall Street and much more. We believe that this visit will complement their
classroom learning and enhance their understanding of the subject matter.

The cost for the trip will be approximately £1,500 to £1,700 per student and will cover transfers,
flights, trips and two evening meals. Due to flights not being released yet pricing will be
confirmed once numbers are final.

If you are happy for your child to attend this visit, can you please complete the consent form
and pay the £75 deposit on ParentPay by 26™ April 2024. Once paid, no refunds will be made
unless the trip is cancelled by the school.

More information will be sent out soon, once student interest has been shown.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me by email on
e.wear@brookfieldcs.org.uk.

Yours faithfully

£ Wear

Miss E Wear
Head of Computing, ICT & Business
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